
 

"East Carroll Parish School District is the Lead Agency for the East Carroll Parish Early 

Childhood Network." Chapter 709, Part B of Bulletin 140 states that  "The lead agency 

shall provide an opportunity for each publicly-funded program in the community network 

and the general public in the coverage area of the community network to comment on 

the proposed funding request prior to submission to the department and shall include 

documentation of this process in the funding request."  

 

Viewing and Submitting Comments for the Proposed Funding Request 

There are two ways that you may view a copy of the proposed funding request.  

 Access the East Carroll Parish Schools website homepage at  

www.e-carrollschools.org and look under the Announcements section; 

click on the Proposed Funding Request link.   
 

 Go by the East Carroll Parish School Board office located at the address below. 

East Carroll Parish School Board 

514 3
rd

 Street 

Lake Providence, LA 71254 

 

Office Hours:  Monday – Friday - 8:00a.m. – 4:30p.m.  - Closed from 12:00p.m. to 1:00 p.m. for 

lunch. 

 

Comments regarding the proposed funding requests can be submitted as follows: 

 E-mail to: jthompson@e-carrollschools.org   

Subject line: Early Childhood Network – Proposed Funding Request             

 Fax to:     East Carroll Parish Schools  318-559-3864   

                            Subject:   Early Childhood Network – Proposed Funding Request  

                             Attention: JoAnn Thompson   

 Deliver or mail comments to:  

East Carroll Parish School Board 

P.O. Box 792 

514 3
rd

 Street 

Lake Providence, LA  71254 

 

 

mailto:jthompson@e-carrollschools.org

